
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Students Attending Iceland Visit 
 
Our Ref: 87542403 
 
11 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Iceland Visit Update 
 
As planning progresses for the Iceland visit, I am writing to confirm further details. 
 
Payment 
 
The final payment of £520 is due on 22 September 2023. Payments can be arranged 
using our secure internet payment site https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk.  
 
If you require any assistance in using the site or if you need log in details then please 
email finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet, please 
contact the Finance Department to arrange an alternative method of payment via 
telephone on 01482 631208. 
 
Medical Details and Passport 
 
The medical and consent form for this visit needs to be completed by Friday 29 September 
2023. It can be found by following this link:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFHvp8
NK9qu5IvWS1jNsqzklUNkNBWlRGUVZaWThQTUEyMkoyU1g0SE1CVC4u 
 
We also need copy of the photo page of your child’s passport. This can be a photocopy or 
you can email a photo or scanned copy of the passport to 
jonathan.shrimpton@southhunsley.org.uk.The passport will need at least 6 months 
remaining when we visit Iceland. If you check your child’s passport and it expires before 
August 2024, then it will need to be renewed prior to travel. 
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Equipment 
 
Below is an itemised kit list for those looking to plan ahead. Average temperatures in 
February 2024 will be close to freezing and snow is expected: 
 

• Warm, waterproof coat 
• Footwear (walking boots with a sturdy grip and trainers for inside) 
• Layers of clothing (long sleeved tops, fleeces, leggings, socks) 
• Warm trousers for outside (not jeans)  
• Waterproof trousers 
• Hat, scarf & gloves 
• Clothes for evenings (jeans are fine) 
• Swimming costume (for the blue lagoon) 

  
A parent meeting is planned for later in the term and I will be in touch to confirm 
arrangements for this. In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me with any other 
concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jon Shrimpton  
Teacher of Geography 
 


